
LIBRARY NOTICCE 

Dear Students, 

1) On 27-09-2022, names of students from B. H. College were submitted for 

registration in the National Digital Library of India (NDLD portal. 

2) All registered students received "Intimation of registration" on that day. 

Through the mail, everyone received the "login ID" (i.e. their email id) and a "4 
digit password". Please go to your mail inbox, and search "Intimation of 

registration" mail, which came from NDLI.(if not, check spam or other folders) 

3) Now open the NDLI homepage https://ndl.itkgp.ac.in/ and log-in using the ID 

and the 4-digit password given in that mail. 

4) After log in, you will be prompted to validate/edit data (except e-mail id, which 
is non-editable) along with a new password (new password creation is mandatory 

for all). 

5) If you did not receive such an "Intimation of registration" email please use the 

"account recovery" option https://ndl.iitkgp.ac.in/account/recovery 

6) Keep visiting NDLI https://ndl.iitkgp.ac.in/ and access a vast collection of 

educational resources. 
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